
Newsletter 
St  Thomas Becket  Cathol ic  Pr imary 

School Council 
Congratulations to the children who have 

been elected by their class on to the 
school council.  

(Please see school website (later this 
week) and overleaf for names) 

       Tuesday 1 October 2019 

Catholic Schools’ Sports Events  19-20 
 

Cross-country (John Fisher School)–  

Thursday 14th November 10.00am 

 

Catholic Netball and Football  

(Margaret Roper) – Saturday 9th May 

 

Catholic Infant Sports Day  

(St Thomas Becket) – Thursday 2nd  July 

Head Boy and Girl 
Congratulations to  

Zoe Harper and Jahmal Nurse 
who have been elected Head Girl and Boy. 

We know they will continue to  
display the same sense of  

responsibility and caring attitudes 
that saw them elected into  
these important positions.      

ADMISSIONS 
Information Meeting for Reception     

intake September 2020 
There will be a meeting at St  

Thomas Becket school on  
Thursday 31st October at 7.00pm for  those 
wishing to apply for a place for their child in 

Reception  class  
starting in September 2020. 

Supplementary application forms will be avail-
able at the meeting and from the  

office thereafter 

Harvest Assembly 
A big thank you for all the wonderful harvest 
gifts sent in for St Benedict’s recent Harvest  

Assembly.  
The goods will be donated to the food 

bank at St  Mildred’s Church 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

Wed 9 Oct 2019    
Photographer in school 

Individual and family photos  
 

14th and 21st November 2019 
Parent-teacher meetings (open evening) 

 
Infant Nativity Play (Yr 1 & 2) 

        Wednesday 4 December (2.00pm) 
        Thursday 5 December (10.00am)    

 
Wednesday 11 December 2019 

School Carol Service at Our Lady of the  
Annunciation Church (2.00pm) 

School Child Safety Advice 

Police have informed us of  three recent     

instances of schoolchildren (boys and girls) 
being asked if they want a lift to school or 
asked to get into a car. There is nothing to 

suggest that any of the incidents are linked 
and all happened in different parts of the    
borough with different suspect descriptions. 

We will be reminding children who walk 

home without adults about important rules for 
staying safe when travelling home. 

If you would like any further information 
about the police report then please feel free to 
call the Croydon Schools Team on              

0203 276 7573. 

Parents’ Association Funding 
 

The school has received a cheque for £12,000 
from the STBSA.  
A massive thanks for all the efforts of the STBSA 
committee, supported by parents across the 
school, in raising such a phenomenal amount. 
This will go towards the cost of our minibus and 
in addition we have identified an outside           
historical timeline which will be installed in the 
KS2 playground (watch out for this in a few 
weeks time) 
Our fund-raising this year will be targeted at the 
infant outdoor areas. 
Thank you for the continuing support of the 
STBSA who really do make a difference for all 
the children at Thomas Becket. 

Estate Agent Signboards 
Reminder that the STBSA need to confirm all the homes 
willing to have estate agents boards (to advertise school 
fairs) outside their homes by the 15th October.  To confirm 
inclusion email: becketboards@gmail.com   



School Council 2019-2020 

Head Girl Zoe Harper 

Head Boy Jahmal Nurse 

    

St Elizabeth Aria McCarthy 

  Rory Murphy 

St Joseph Ava Otokito 

  Zach Burrows 

St Anne Roxy Leiper-Taylor 

  Nathan De Oliveira 

St Francis Marizu Egwin 

  Sorraya Anderson-Sackey 

St Peter Annabel Hesketh-Blower 

  Elijah Mugalu 

St Bernadette Zarah Thomas 

  James Frost 

St Therese Giselle Okoye 

  Rian Opoku-Owusu 

St Paul Joao Mazzeto 

  Kemafo Egwin 

St Martin Peter Ugoh 

  Sophia Murphy 

St Cecilia Olivia Matias 

  Joseph Adams-Grace 

St Barbara Anton Cohen 

  Eliza Cronin 

St Brigid Romeo Sequino 

  Shemiyah Smith 

St Benedict Cesar Montano 

  Gabriella Brown 

October 10th - Social Evening and Annual Report 
 

On Thursday, October 10th the STBSA will be hosting drinks & nibbles in the school hall 
for all you Becket parents! We have a fantastic tradition of our parents contributing to the 
school community as part of, or supporting the association. Please come and 

mingle and see how the STBSA works with the school to make Thomas Becket 
such a great environment for our kids! 


